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27 April 2022 Official Information Request No. 8140010236 
 (Please quote this in any correspondence) 

Andrew Punnett 
fyi-request-19178-e4adf27a@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Andrew 
 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
Re: Auckland Council's preliminary response to the National Policy Statement on 

Urban Development and Resource Management 
 

I refer to your email, which we received on 20 April 2022, requesting information about 
Auckland Council's preliminary response to the National Policy Statement on Urban 
Development and Resource Management. 
 
The specific details of your request and our response are below: 
 
“Please send me Auckland Council's preliminary response to the National Policy Statement 
on Urban Development and Resource Management and any draft versions that were 
produced.” 
 
The council’s preliminary response to the National Policy Statement on Urban Development 
and recent amendment to the Resource Management can be viewed at Government’s new 
housing rules: what it means for Auckland | AK Have Your Say (aucklandcouncil.govt.nz) The 
council did not produce a draft of its preliminary response.  
 
The decision by Auckland Council to release the information contained in this response was 
made by John Duguid – General Manager Plans and Places.  
 
Should you believe Auckland Council has not responded appropriately to your request, you 
have the right in accordance with section 27(3) of the LGOIMA to make a complaint to the 
Office of the Ombudsman to seek an investigation and review of the decision. 
 
If you have any further queries please contact me on 09 301 0101 quoting Official Information 
Request No. 8140010236. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Grace Ray 
Senior Privacy & Official Information Business Partner 
Governance Services 
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